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Dear PAME, 
 
 
                  Greeting in the name of the Lord Jesus Christ!!! 
                  
                  As a laborer in God’s vineyard we are so grateful and thankful that you 
keep supporting us financially. This past three months of year 2017 God is so good 
and great in the ministry of BIBLE BAPTIST CHURCH of La Carlota. On the month of 
February 13 to 15 BIBLE BAPTIST CHURCH tent ministry celebrated her 25th 
anniversary. We have our guest speaker Dr. Allison and pastor Jeff Wilson 
together with the Mercy’s River singer. There are many fellowshipping churches 
joined that great event marvelous work of God happened that time. The blessing 
is over thousands of visitors came forward to accept Christ as their Lord and 
Personal Saviour.  And every church worker had his own designated area and by 
God’s amazing grace I brought one bus here in Balabag with fifty passengers. And 
all of theme made a profession of their faith. 
                  
                  In the month march 12 to 14 our sister church BIBLE BAPTIST CHURCH 
of La Castellana celebrated also their 6TH TOWN WIDE TENT REVIVAL CAMPAIGN. 
And the same thing happened on that event lots of visitors accepted Christ as  
their Lord and Personal Saviour. We also helped our sister church inviting people  
to came in  and by God’s grace over thousands in attendance every night. 
 
                 April 10 to 14 BIBLE BAPTIST CHURCH of  La Carlota held her 25th 
BAPTIST YOUTH REVIVAL CAMP in camp canaan caliling cauayan with the theme  
DOING THE UNFAMOUS CROSSTRAINING in luke 9:23. In Balabag I  brought 
eleven young people and they are very excited on that event and now they are 
faithfully serving the Lord. Every church activities they are active and supported 
the ministry of God. Continue to pray for us here in the place Balabag thank you 
so much for your prayer and help for us may God bless you more once again 
thank you. 
 
 
  
                                                                                                   Bro. Ernie G. Balista 



 
 
                                                                                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                         
 
                                                                                        


